GOFORTH ENTERPRISES, Inc.

DESIGNERS AND BUILDERS

OF THE

'SKYLINER'

Highway 74 By-Pass at 180 Skyliner Park Route 6 — Shelby, N. C.

AMERICA'S NEWEST RIDE

Telephone Area 704/482-1477

March 22, 1966

Mr. H. R. Mitchell P. O. Box 767 Hartselle, Alabama 35640

Dear Mr. Mitchell:

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in our Skyliner. As you probably know, it is one of the top grossing rides in the parks today. It can be used for just an amusement ride or for transportation from place to place, and people enjoy the ride.

As per our telephone conversation, we will need a survey of the elevations every 25' and the length of the ride. Please send this information to us and in return we can give you a price on the Skyliner.

Any help we can be to you would be our pleasure. Hoping to hear from you very soon.

Sincerely,

GOFORTH ENTERPRISES. INC.

J. Robert Hoyle, Sales Manager

JRH/m

Enclosure